
From: Ron Frey <toc725@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 4:26 PM 
To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Planning commission virtual meeting no.61382 
 

Hello  

 

I am Ronald Frey cowner of Touch ofClass Hairstyling I co own with Wanda Rohowetz  We 

have concerns about the proposal of turning 6119 Odana Rd into a night club. Presently to be 

used as a a karaoke bar ourstyling concerns are it changing to more of a nightclub drawing a 

clientel  causing other issues 

 

 

Sincerely 

Ronald Frey 

co owner 

Touch of Class Hair 

 


